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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 

 
Halloween Bash 2019-Costume winner Michael Sunzeri 
Along with Paul Andersen presenting him with his prize. 
 
Bash last year started the second Friday in March of 2019 and continued until the last bash of the 
season held on Friday, October 30th.  Bash is always a great way to play bocce and meet new friends.  
Hopefully, next year we will be able to continue having our Bashes every Friday afternoon from 3 to 5 
pm.  As you can see by the photo, we have themed Bashes two or three times a year.  They’re always 
lots of fun.  I know that our Bash Director, Tony Orlando and his co-director Gail Leslie, can’t wait to 
have the courts open again, to play on Fridays.   
 
Winter play begins on November 1st and continues through January 31st, weather permitting.  Hours 
of play will be from 10 am, to last sign up at 3 pm.  Reservations are still required and can be obtained 
on our clubs’ website at www.villagesbocceclub.com and clicking on “Reserve a Court”.  Please 
remember if you need to cancel, go online before 7 pm the day before, or contact George Paris at 408-
440-4848.  All county guidelines are being practiced for tracing purposes. 


